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Services Offered
• Sick Visits

•     Your child can receive immediate care for sudden health concerns at school. This program is 
perfect for:

    •  Allergies             

    •  Bronchitis

    •  Flu                      

    •  Common Cold

    •  Lice                     

•  Cough

•  Ear Pain              

•  Sore Throat

•  Rashes/Skin Infection    

•  Nausea/Vomiting

 

    •  Urinary Tract       
Infection

•  COVID-19 
Testing



Wellness Exams
   Our School Health Clinics cover far 
more than sick visits. You can skip 
the waiting room, leaving work or 
getting a school excuse. Your child 
can get required vaccinations and 
check ups at school without having to 
miss significant class time.

    •  Immunizations   

   •  Well-child visits

   •  School physicals

   •  Sports physicals





School-Based Dental

Sterling Health Care also offers on-site dental services as part of  their School-Based Program. 

With the required consent forms filled out and on file, your child can receive the following dental services while at 
school:

    •  Dental exams, including school entry exam
    •  Fluoride varnish

    This service is intended for students who are not previously established with a dentist or if  you wish to have your 
child’s dental needs performed while at school. Our school dental program saves you time and provides a safe and 
comfortable place for your child to receive dental care from our licensed, local professionals.

    For questions regarding our School-Based Dental Program, please call (859) 788-2841. Please note that you will be 
notified before and after your student is seen by our dental team.



SHC accepts all insurances and Medicaid,
           including WellCare of  Kentucky, Anthem Medicaid, Humana Kentucky 
Medicaid, Aetna Better Health, and Passport.

      If  you do not have insurance or if  you struggle to pay co-pays, our Sliding Fee 
Program may help. This program allows you to pay for your fee based on your 
household’s income and the number of  people living in your household, whether 
you have healthcare or not. The scale is based on the Federal Poverty Level 
guidelines.

      Parents/guardians will be billed for any services provided as part of  this 
program; there will be no exchange of  money in the schools.











Thank you for choosing Sterling Health Care to be 
part of  your team!


